TO ALL RESIDENTS
OF
NETTLETON PARISH
ANNUAL
PARISH MEETING

You are invited to come along to this meeting.

It will be held at: St Mary’s Church in Burton.
On Thursday 2nd MAY 2019, 7.30pm
with drinks & nibbles from 7.00pm
This will be a meeting giving residents of Burton, Nettleton & West Kington
a chance to meet your Parish Councillors and your Wiltshire Councillor, Baroness Jane Scott, to discuss issues that concern you, to ask questions and to understand the work that is carried out on your behalf.
Sheila Parker

Clerk

